Randy Mask Sumter County Tax Collector

For Immediate Release:

Non-US Citizens must be a Sumter County resident to receive a Florida Driver
License and Identification Card

BUSHNELL, FL — (May 20, 2015) — Effective June 1, 2015 The Sumter County Tax Collector’s
Office will require appointments for Non-US Citizens to apply for a Florida Driver License or
Identification Card. The Non-US Citizen must be a Sumter County resident to schedule an
appointment. This policy is being implemented to better serve the citizens of Sumter County in
a more efficient manner. To schedule an appointment please call any of our offices:

Bushnell (352)569-6740
The Villages Sumter County Service Center (352)689-4540
The Villages Annex (352)689-4645

For information about our office and services provided by the Sumter County Tax Collector visit:
www.sumtertaxcollector.com




